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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	because	I	have	solar	panels	and	think	it	grossly	
unfair	that	we	only	get	8cents	for	the	power	we	make	for	the	grid.	Especially	in	
view	of	the	choice	we	have	made	to	invest	in	solar	because	of	the	benefits	to	the	
environment	and	the	planet.		
I	think	all	solar	owners	deserve	that	the	feed-in-tariff	reflects	the	true	value	of	
the	investment	they	have	made	to	solar	energy.	
Thanks	and	regards	
Christopher	and	Gabriele	
	
Christopher	and	Gabriele	Downie		
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